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Declaration Regarding Fake Profiles on Social Networks

October 30th, 2014

In light of the emergence of a number of fake profiles of mine on various social networks, I would like
to emphasize that I make my comments and express my position online only through my personal
website www.vassilev.bg.

 

At present, I am not registered on any social network. Any attempt by the creators of fake accounts to
attribute  me  scandalous  opinions  or  statements  is  a  deliberate  provocation,  which  aims  at
undermining the recovery of Corpbank AD.

 

Tzvetan Vassilev


